Monterey Bay PHRF c/o Santa Cruz Yacht Club 244 Fourth Avenue Santa Cruz, CA 95062-3835

February 20, 2025

Dear PHRF Racer.

Attached please find your application for a 2025 PHRF Certificate. You have been mailed this application because your boat has previously been rated by Monterey Bay PHRF.

Each rating certificate has been generated specifically for your boat to expedite the application process. The boat measurements were taken from your previous application. <u>Please review the measurements carefully and make corrections on your form.</u> If you have modified your boat the application needs to be changed accordingly.

For boats with multiple owners, please provide a single name, address and email as a point of contact on the form.

Please <u>sign and return the application with your fee of \$20</u> by mail as soon as possible or in person to the Santa Cruz Yacht Club. Make your check payable to MBPHRF. Also payable through Zelle account <u>mbphrf@gmail.com</u>.

If you wish to have your previous rating re-evaluated, please enclose a brief letter with your application outlining your reason why a change is merited, including detailed race results. These requests will be reviewed after we receive them, please feel free to discuss your request with your local PHRF handicapper, which are listed below.

You will receive a signed copy of your rating certificate after it has been received and processed. We have been able to donate \$3,000 to EYC, MPYC, and SCYC for Regatta racing and safety programs, with the certificates proceeds each year.

Best regards Monterey Bay PHRF Committee

Monterey Bay PHRF Handicappers

Bill Lee, SCYC	831 345-5542	wizard@fastisfun.com
Homer Lighthall, SCYC	831 818 0992	homersail@gmail.com
Sydnie Moore, SCYC	831 234-6809	sydniemoore@gmail.com
Mark Chaffey, MPYC	831 236-5191	mark.r.chaffey@gmail.com
David Potter, MPYC	831 238-6961	fitboat@aol.com
Jean duPreez, MPYC	831 917-8757	dupreez.race@gmail.com
Lara Jacques, EYC	310-945-6767	larajacques@icloud.com